
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/8/2012 3:10:28 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Sonoma County Tree-Trimming Issue 

Erik - please get the veg mgmt people involved. 

Liza - we also have FERC and Nerc rules too. 

On Jun 8, 2012, at 2:56 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@,epuc.ca.gov> 
wrote: 

Erick and Brian, 

CPUC has received a letter Assembly Member Michael Allen regarding tree-
trimming issues in Sonoma County. I've been asked to look into this issue and 
was hoping that PG&E could brief me on what's going on there. Among other 
things, it would be useful to get an overview of what CPUC rules PG&E is 
complying with in this area and how you are interpreting the rules in this 
situation. 

I appreciate your help. 

Regards, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

SB GT&S 0200432 
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